
Question of the week - Monday 2nd October 2017 
From the 15th October, people will no longer be able to use the old pound coin. Find out as much as you 

can about this change. You might like to think about the questions below. 

 What does the new design represent? 

 Why has the shape and colour been 

changed? 

 What will happen to the old coins? 

 What can you do if you find an old coin 

behind the sofa after the 15th of October?! 

 

 


